Dr. Dr. Gary W. Williams provided invited testimony before the Subcommittee on Livestock and Foreign
Agriculture of the U.S. House of Representatives Committee on Agriculture on February 28, 2017 on the
effectiveness of the USDA Export Market Development Programs. The testimony was based on a report
by Dr. Williams and Dr. Rebekka Dudensing of the Department of Agricultural Economics at Texas
A&M University and colleagues at Oregon State University, Cornell University, and Informa Economics
(“Economic Impact of USDA Market Development Programs,” available on-line at:
https://www.fas.usda.gov/sites/default/files/2016-10/2016econimpactsstudy.pdf) .
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